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Secretary Pat Keefe 
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Coordinator (Organising) Ric Funnell 

Coordinator (Workshop) Pat Keefe 
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Librarian Peter Hansen 

Newsletter Darinka Radinovic/ Jason Hedley  

 

 

 

AGM: 

 

Our AGM was held on 8th August with the a great turnout of members. All committee roles 
were filled with an excited Mark now taking the reins as Club President. We wish Mark all 
the best with this role and offer our support to him.   
We were fortunate enough to be able to present 3 Life Memberships to some very 
deserving IWG members. 
 
Dave Lipscombe, member 20 years, committee 19 years, 
Positions Held  - Vice President (5yrs), President( 13yrs) 
 
Rick Funnell, member 9 years, committee 14 years,  
Positions Held - Co-ordinator (14yrs) 
 
Bill Perry, member 22 years, committee 22 years,  
Positions Held - Newsletter (2yrs), Treasurer (20yrs), Public Officer (11yrs)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our Life Members 
 

 

 

 

Farewell: It was with a bit of sadness 

and a lot of good wishes that we said 
good bye to a very valued club member 
with Tony Bell moving onto to greener 
pastures. 
Tony will always be welcome at IWG 
and we wish Tony all the best and hope 
to see him back someday soon.  

 



Meetings: As usual, the next club meeting will be held on the second Saturday of the 
month, 10th October followed by 14th November. All members are encouraged to 
attend, the more the merrier.   
 

 

Covid-19 procedures 

• Maintain social distancing of 1.5m;  

• Use hand sanitiser upon entry; 

• If you have a sore throat, cough or flu like symptoms please do not attend the 

 workshop.  

• Bring your own cup for morning tea.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Metal objects:  

This has been raised before, but just a quick reminder. 

Please remember all reclaimed wood must be scanned to ensure it is free of metal 

objects.  Metal objects embedded in wood not only damage tools and machinery but 

can also act as shrapnel resulting in serious injury. The club has a metal detector, 

please use it on all reclaimed, recycled wood.  

  
Club metal detector. Screw found in thickness planner 

 

 

I cut it twice and it was still too short. 

 



SHOW & TELL 

 

 
 

 
Another awesome work by Rick and Mark 
 
 

 

 
  


